
Mr. Stockton discusses the March 13, 2013, deadline to submit objections over new gTLDs to
the Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers in an IP Law360 article titled,
“Clock Ticking for TM Owners to Protest New Web Domains.” Please click here to read the
article.

Posted: March 11, 2013

Richard S. Stockton discusses the nextRichard S. Stockton discusses the next
deadline for gTLDs in IP Law360deadline for gTLDs in IP Law360
March 11, 2013

https://bannerwitcoff.com 1

http://www.law360.com/ip/articles/422270?nl_pk=72b03c9b-815f-422d-973d-a37b3d548f19&utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=ip

	Richard S. Stockton discusses the next deadline for gTLDs in IP Law360

